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Attachment 4: 

 

 

November 10, 2020 

 

In reviewing the above referenced project the Viejas Band of Kumeyaay Indians (“Viejas”) 

would like to comment at this time.  

 

The project area may contain many sacred sites to the Kumeyaay people. We request that 

these sacred sites be avoided with adequate buffer zones.   

 

Additionally, Viejas is requesting, as appropriate, the following: 

 

•             All NEPA/CEQA/NAGPRA laws be followed 

•             Immediately contact Viejas on any changes or inadvertent discoveries. 

 

Please call Ernest Pingleton at 619-659-2314 or email, epingleton@viejas-nsn.gov, for 

additional information. Thank you. 

 


